Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1. How much money have they obtained by fines at this bus lane !?

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.  

Please access the Council’s open data portal via the following link:

https://data.leicester.gov.uk/explore/dataset/penalty-charge-notices-issued-monthly-per-bus-gate-bus-lane/table/?sort=month
2. Where does that money go to ?

It mustn’t be on Staff Wages for instance or the game’s up !

Once the cost of running the enforcement service is covered, all monies received from bus lane fines are put back into transport improvement schemes across the city. 

3. How many of the many Food Outlets on Narborough Rd have been inspected by the Enviroment of Health and have passed ? As they are causing a lot of litter and illegal car driving, making it a no go area.

We have 295 inspected food establishments on Narborough Road

242 of those businesses have a achieved a Food Hygiene Rating of 3 or above (Generally Satisfactory or better)

53 of those businesses have a Food Hygiene Rating of 2 or less (Improvement Necessary)

We currently have one new food business on Narborough Road who is registered with us but awaiting their first inspection.

Please note that the Food Hygiene Inspection does not include any assessment of Litter or parking in relation to the business activity. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

